
 
 
 
 
Attention: Sudbury Residents and General Public 
RE: Public Health Advisory 
 
The Sudbury Board of Health joins other local health boards and 
communities that are adjacent to the Sudbury River asking the Public to 
abstain from swimming, boating, fishing and allowing pets from 
entering the Sudbury River for the next 48 hours. Contact with the water 
may cause illness.    
 
The City of Framingham discovered a sanitary sewer overflow behind 
their Center Pumping Station which was the result of a force main pipe 
failure. This overflow affected the Sudbury River adjacent to the 
pumping station. The event began at 4:30 pm on July 30, 2024 and 
ended at 9:00 pm on July 30, 2024.  
https://www.framinghamma.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=3053  
 
We will be updated on the status of this advisory. New information will 
be posted as it is provided to our office.   
 
 
Thank you  
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